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The Christmas Season has always generated an extra degree 

of warmth and generosity we hope to find throughout the year. 

I want to take this opportunity to wish for you all the 

good things that are associated with the year-end. Especially, 

may I express Seasons Greetings to you and your families with 

the notion that at the place where you are employed are those of 

many faiths who celebrate in their own way the meaning of this 

Holiday time. 

I hope too, that you will appreciate that Capilano College 

is a most meaningful organization which serves a needed function 

and that the significance of every person is paramount for our 

service and involvement in this community. 

May I sincerely wish you a very happy and safe holiday at 

this Christmas and New Year break. 

A.H. GLENESK 

A community college serving North Vancouver, 
West Vancouver, and Howe Sound 


